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I believe the name of the southern-most seat should either originate from the language of the 

traditional custodians of the area or should hold significance with Indigenous people from the area. 

I do not believe the proposed name "Bean" should be adopted as it does not reflect a significant 

history relating to the area. 

Australia's Parliament has more work to do in recognising our First Nations peoples and I think the 

2018 redistribution provides the perfect opportunity to name a new electorate with a name that 

holds significance with Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Australians. 
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